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Circular No. 51/2019                                            Date : 16.05.2019 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Letter No. 6466/25/19 dated 15.05.2019 issued by General Secretary, All 
India State Bank Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,  
            
 
            Soumya Datta 

          (General Secretary) 
 

To all our Affiliates / Members: 
 
 
 

 

The Deputy Managing Director & CDO      

State Bank of India,   

Corporate Centre,       

Madame Cama Road 

MUMBAI - 400 021 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

GENERAL ELECTIONS – 2019 

DEPUTATION OF OFFICERS FOR ELECTION DUTY 

You are aware that a large number of our officers have been deputed for election duty as per the orders of the 

Election Commission across the country. 

2. In most cases, the officers were released by the respective election authorities late in the night on the day of 

polling and in some cases, even past midnight.  The Chief Electoral Officer of various states have also issued 

instructions that such officers shall be treated as on Election duty  on the day following the polling, considering 

the long hours of work put in by these officers. We have been given to understand that in some cases the 

officers who were unable to join the bank the following of day of polls were treated as absent by the Bank. 

3. In this backdrop, we request you to issue necessary instructions to treat the next day of polling as ”on duty”. 

Yours sincerely, 

         

 

Soumya Datta 
General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
   
 

Soumya Datta 
General Secretary 
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